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31st January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers  

EYFS Trip to Brough Fire Station – Thursday 14th March 2024 

On Thursday 14th March 2024 the EYFS children will be going on a trip to the Fire Station in 
Brough.  The children will be going to support their understanding of jobs in the community and 
to find out about the workings of a local fire station.   

The children will be leaving school at 9.40am and arriving back at school for 1:30pm. Upon 
their return they will have their lunch (either school sandwich or packed lunch, please do not 
select hot meal on RMP lunch ordering). The children are to wear school uniform.   

The children will take the local bus to and from the fire station and so there will be no charge for 
this visit. We do however, require your permission to take your child on this visit which should be 
given electronically via the Parents Evening Booking System 
https://elloughtonprimaryschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/.   

Please provide permission by Monday 26th February 2024. Please also advise us as soon as 
possible if your child will not be attending this visit.  Can we please remind you that deadlines are 
strict and must be adhered to. Thank you!  

If you have any queries regarding the visit, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class 
teacher.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs C Fulstow  
Headteacher 
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